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UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

IHS Leadership Update #2

April 22, 2022

Dear School Community Members,

| am writing to provide some unfortunate and unexpected news regarding our High
School Principal, Juliet Gevargis-Mizimakoski (Ms. GM). She recently advised us that she
will be resigning from her position for personal reasons and will not be reporting for
work through her last official date of employment on May 13th. The school community
sends its best wishes to Ms. GM in her future endeavors and thanks her for her work over
the past three school years.

The search process to identify the next IHS principal is already under way and we know
that we will find an outstanding leader to serve in this role in the future. Please be
assured that, in response to these unexpected circumstances, the District is already
actively developing a plan for an interim leadership structure to support our students,
staff and school operations. Until such a plan is finalized, we are confident that Ms.
DeFilippis will ably lead IHS with the support of Dr. Duffy and myself, and our IHS
faculty and staff will continue to ensure that each student has the very best experiences
for the balance of this school year. We will continue to keep the community apprised of
any further developments.

Very truly yours,
Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools
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